BRISTOL BAY GRANT RECEIVED — Donald Nielson, left,
discusses the official notification of the $9,300 grant from the
Alaska Humanities Forum Director Gary Holthaus in Anchorage.
Entitled, “The Bristol Bay Fisheries Dialogue Project”, the program
will include a documentary film which states the views and con-
cerns of resident Bay area fishermen.



